
 

 

 

 

 

Monday November 13th, 2023 
 
Music Department 

▪ The PPHS Café Talent Night is this week on Thursday night at 7pm! For those of you who missed your auditions 
last Thursday due our power outage adventure, please come to the vocal room today at lunch to do you 
auditions!  
This will be a night that you do not want to miss out on, PPHS, and we hope to see you all there!  

▪ Hey, hey PPHS… this is the last week to get your orders in for the Music Department poinsettia and cheese 
fundraiser. Orders are due by Thursday, November 16th! All music students should have their order for forms 
to Ms. Rensink by Thursday morning! The final push is on…let’s finish strong! Find the links on the PPHS 
website. Thank you for all your support!  

▪ The PPHS Treble singers will meet today at their regular rehearsal time of 3:30pm. See you all there! 

 
Soul Food 

▪ Soul Food will meet on Thursdays during lunch. All are welcome as we work through the book of Acts. 

 
Improv Club 

▪ Attention PPHS Improv Club meeting today right after school 2-4 in the drama room, don’t know what 
improv is? Come out and try it, you might like it.  

 

Clothing Drive 
▪ Hey Rebels, do you have clothes that don’t fit you or clothes that you never wear? You can donate these 

clothes to local shelters by simply bringing your new or gently used clothes to school and dropping them off 
in the bin by the cafeteria or the bin outside the main office.  

 
BIPOC 

▪ Hey PPHS! BIPOC is an open space where we can talk more about ourselves, our heritages, and our 
experience at Port Perry High School. All are welcome. Come join us for an introductory meeting this 
Wednesday at lunch in room 207.  
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